
OKCS NEWSLETTER

WHAT:  Girls Only: Christmas Craft Corner with Mrs. Neufeld!
(Library)
Run, Run as fast as you can! Decorate a gingerbread cut out into
your favorite book character. It could be Anne of Green Gables or
any character from any book, maybe even your favorite story when
you were a child. I'm looking for a character where you use crafty
materials like colored paper, felt, feathers, paint, buttons etc. the
more decorated the better. 

WHY: There will be 3 girls chosen from Grade 7 and 3 from grade 8
to participate in the craft. Your Gingerbread People must be
completed and turned into Mrs. Neufeld by December 5th. The
judging will take place anonymously by a teacher and maybe an EA.
or maybe even Mr. Mack! Be sure to put your name on the back AND
your character and the name of the bookl

Remember: Must be completed and turned in by next Thursday
December 5th to Mrs. Neufeld.

ATTENTION GR 7 & 8 GIRLS IMPORTANT DATES
December 3 - Panago
December 3 - Athletics Meeting @ 7:00
December 6 - Kinders In
December 10 - Hot Dogs
December 12 - Elem Christmas Concert @7pm
December 12 - Vaccination Clinic - Grade 1 & 9
December 13 - No School
December 17 - Christmas Colours Day
December 18 - Crazy Christmas Sweater Day
December 19 - Turkey Dinner & Formal Day
December 20 - PJ day
December 21 - January 5 - Christmas Holidays
January 10 - Kinders In
January 15 - Social 30 Part A Diploma
January 21 - Social 30 Part B Diploma
January 23 - Science 9 PAT
January 24 - Social 9 PAT
January 29 - End of S1
January 30 - Semester Break - No School
January 31 - Semester Break - No School
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ROYALS ATHLETICS
If your child is playing basketball this year, please plan to
attend the Coaches, Athletes, Parents Meeting on December 3
at 7:00pm.

Remember to check your email for the weekly practice and game
schedule from Mr. Miller. 

OKCS Society Board Members: 

Jason Geddert, Bryan McIver, Charity Trites,
Franshesca Hildebrand, Paula Swalm, Leah

Stanley-Jones, Ken Taks, Christine Barnsdale

OKCS Turkey Dinner
If your child is gluten or dairy free, please order a special
meal for them (through online payments). Note: this is only
necessary for those with dietary restrictions!!

Yearbooks
2023-2024 Yearbooks have arrived! If you would like a copy,
the office ordered extra. Please order through online payments!

Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten Registration opens on January 6! Watch the
website for the pre-registration application (this must be
completed first to get on the list!)

OKCS is Hiring!
OKCS is hiring a Part Time Custodian!

Please submit a cover letter and resume to
Mrs. Sanche.
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